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Subject: Registry Request #201006, DNSSEC in .INFO

Date: Wednesday, June 30, 2010 1:43 PM

From: patrick jones <patrick.jones@icann.org>

To: Scott Hemphill <shemphill@afilias.info>

Cc: Craig Schwartz <craig.schwartz@icann.org>, Francisco Arias <francisco.arias@icann.org>

Scott Hemphill

General Counsel

Afilias Limited

Office 110

52, Broomhill Road, Tallaght
Dublin

24, IRELAND

Re: Registry Request #201006, DNSSEC in .INFO
Dear Scott,
ICANN has conducted a preliminary review of Afilias’ request to implement DNSSEC in dot-INFO, in

accordance with the Registry Services Evaluation Policy and process set forth at http://www.icann.org/
registries/rsep/rsep.html.

Based on the information provided, ICANN’s preliminary review did not identify any significant
competition or security and stability issues. As noted in the proposal, implementation requires a
modification to the data escrow section of the dot-INFO Registry Agreement (signed 8 Dec 2006) and
Appendix 1. The service is approved pending these modifications. We understand that Afilias will
continue to cooperate and consult with the appropriate ICANN staff and experts on details of the full
implementation of DNSSEC in dot-INFO.

Patrick

Patrick L. Jones

Internet Corporation for Assigned Names & Numbers
4676 Admiralty Way, Suite 330

Marina del Rey, CA 90292

Tel: +1 202 570 7115

patrick.jones@icann.org

patrickjones.tel
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